

## DISABLED AMERICAN VETERANS

## Building Better Lives for America's Disabled Veterans

August 31, 2011

Biodex Medical Systems Inc 20 Ramsey Rd. Shirley, NY 11967-4704

Dear Friend of the DAV:

Thank you so much for your generous gift of \$371.00 to the Disabled American Veterans. We truly appreciate your obvious compassion for our work and your desire to make a real difference in the lives of the disabled veterans we serve!

Your gift will go a long way toward helping us deliver the best of services to our country's disabled veterans... the men and women who have sacrificed greatly in order for us to enjoy the countless freedoms we have today. I have *you* to thank when I hear from these disabled veterans every day, expressing appreciation for all that we do. Over and over they tell me that we are the country's best service organization. We at the DAV know that it's true, but it means all the more to hear it from those we serve.

The fact is, the DAV would not exist if it weren't for the generosity of members and friends like you, who remember and care. The DAV receives no government funding, Charitable donations provide our only means of reaching every veteran who needs our help. Last year alone we were able to assist more than a quarter of a million of our country's disabled veterans and their family members in obtaining the benefits and services they need and deserve. We appreciate your donation that allows us to provide such services, and hope we will continue to earn your support.

Again, please know that your very generous gift will make a tremendous difference in what we can do for so many deserving veterans. Thank you again for caring about disabled veterans and for helping us change lives. You are a true friend indeed to our cause!

With sincere gratitude,

Arthur H. Wilson National Adjutant

P.S. If you have any questions about DAV programs or want more information on how you can provide additional support, please call Debbie Kellinghaus at (877) 426-2838. You may also visit our website at <a href="https://www.dav.org">www.dav.org</a>.

The full amount of your gift is tax-deductible to the extent of the law since we provided no goods or services to you in relation to your contribution.



